
  

 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 

Maths 
In Maths we have been exploring turns and angles. 
 

   
When Miss Powell came to see us, she brought the BeeBots so we 
could practise what we we had learnt about turns. 
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Hello again! What a fantastic week we have had here at the hub. 
Lots of the children in year 6 have been out visiting their secondary schools 
this week and have all had a super time.  
We have been working hard here at the hub too. 



  

 

 

 
 
 

Music 
 

 

After weeks of practising, this week it was finally time for our In-Harmony 
summer concert with the band Diddy Swegg. The children sounded amazing. 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

DT 
In his link class, Jake has been investigating structures and building bridges. 
Meanwhile, in Base 15, we have been practising our sewing skills and have made 
our super bags. 
 

         
 



  

This week, we have also spent some time tidying up our outside area. 

What impressed me most was how well our older children helped and 
supported the younger members of the group. 
 

 
We also joined Miss Pugh and the KS1 children for a super cosmic yoga session. 

 

 

 

As you can see, it has been a very busy week! 
 



  

 


